
The National Cancer Institute’s Center for Cancer Research, Neuro-Oncology Branch, NCI-CONNECT 
(Comprehensive Oncology Network for Rare CNS Tumors) program invites you to attend the virtual 
Survivorship Workshop, which will take place June 21 to 22, 2021. 

The two half-day sessions will bring together researchers, health care providers and patient advocates to
discuss the challenges experienced by persons diagnosed and living with brain and central nervous 
system tumors. The goals of the workshop are to draft survivorship guidelines for the medical 
community and to develop a research agenda focusing on the gaps in CNS tumors survivorship research 
and care. 

The NCI-CONNECT Survivorship Workshop is free to attend and the educational sessions are open to all. 
To learn more about the workshop and to register, please visit our website: 

 Overview   
 Registration   

Event Contact: Brittany Cordeiro, Brittany.cordeiro@nih.gov, 240-760-6334.

Thank you,

NCI-CONNECT
Neuro-Oncology Branch, Center for Cancer Research, NCI, NIH
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